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Blood on the Tracks David Brandon
2010-12-26 Blood on the Tracks
provides a murky and intriguing
account of criminal activity on
Britain’s railways, from its
beginnings in the early nineteenth
century right up to the present day.
Covering all varieties of crime, from
the opportunistic such as fare
evasion and robberies, through the
more inventive including murders,
suicide on the line and railway staff
‘cooking the books’, to more recent
terrorist attacks, the changing
nature of criminal activity on the
railways can be traced through time.
This fascinating book also covers the
appearance of railway crime in film
and literature, including the work of
Agatha Christie and Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle, as the advent of the railways
indeed provided a new range of
locations in which to set deceitful
deeds – waiting rooms, carriages and
tunnels to name just a few.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury
2020-07-22 Es ist eine Horrorversion
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des Internet-Zeitalters, die Bradbury
vorausgesehen hat: Lesen ist
geächtet, Wissen nicht erwünscht, auf
Buchbesitz steht Strafe, und die
Menschen werden mit Entertainment und
Dauerberieselung kleingehalten. Der
›Feuermann‹ Guy Montag, der an den
staatlich angeordneten
Bücherverbrennungen beteiligt ist,
beginnt sich nach einem traumatischen
Einsatz zu widersetzen und riskiert
dabei sein Leben.
Transport and Its Place in History
David Turner 2020-06-07 Transport and
mobility history is one of the most
exciting areas of historical research
at the present. As its scope expands,
it entices scholars working in fields
as diverse as historical geography,
management studies, sociology,
industrial archaeology, cultural and
literary studies, ethnography, and
anthropology, as well as those
working in various strands of
historical research. Containing
contributions exploring transport and
mobility history after 1800, this
volume of eclectic chapters shows how
1/13

Downloaded from skydeals.shop on
October 1, 2022 by guest

new subjects are explored, new
sources are being encountered,
considered and used, and how
increasingly diverse and innovative
methodological lenses are applied to
both new and well-travelled subjects.
From canals to Concorde, from freight
to passengers, from screen to
literature, the contents of this book
will therefore not only demonstrate
the cutting edge of research, and
deliver valuable new insights into
the role and position of transport
and mobility in history, but it will
also evidence the many and varied
directions and possibilities that
exist for the field’s future
development.
Daniel Defoe's Railway Journey Stuart
Campbell 2017-07-20 Daniel Defoe's
Railway Journey describes the odyssey
undertaken by two eccentric
pensioners as they travel on every
mile of railway track in the UK.
Surreal and poignant by turns, Stuart
Campbell describes the people they
meet and the unwanted adventures that
befall them. He is aided and abetted
by the ghost of Daniel Defoe, writer,
soldier, businessman and spy who
completed his own journey in the
1720s.
The Demographic Imagination and the
Nineteenth-Century City Nicholas Daly
2015-03-30 In this provocative book,
Nicholas Daly tracks the cultural
effects of the population explosion
of the nineteenth century, the
'demographic transition' to the
modern world. As the crowded cities
of Paris, London and New York went
through similar transformations, a
set of shared narratives and images
of urban life circulated among them,
including fantasies of urban
catastrophe, crime dramas, and tales
of haunted public transport,
refracting the hell that is other
people. In the visual arts,
sentimental genre pictures appeared
that condensed the urban masses into
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a handful of vulnerable figures:
newsboys and flower-girls. At the end
of the century, proto-ecological
stories emerge about the sprawling
city as itself a destroyer. This
lively study excavates some of the
origins of our own international
popular culture, from noir visions of
the city as a locus of crime, to
utopian images of energy and
community.
Jules Verne For Children: 16
Incredible Tales of Mystery, Courage
& Adventure (Illustrated Edition)
Jules Verne 2017-10-16 Musaicum Books
presents to you this carefully
created volume of "Jules Verne For
Children: 16 Incredible Tales of
Mystery, Courage & Adventure
(Illustrated Edition)". This ebook
has been designed and formatted to
the highest digital standards and
adjusted for readability on all
devices. Contents: Twenty Thousand
Leagues Under the Sea Around the
World in Eighty Days A Journey to the
Center of the Earth All Around the
Moon Adrift in Pacific or, Two Years'
Vacation Five Weeks in a Balloon The
Mysterious Island Robur the Conqueror
or, The Clipper of the Clouds Master
of the World Hector Servadac or, Off
on a Comet Dick Sand, A Captain at
Fifteen Eight Hundred Leagues on the
Amazon The Adventures of Captain
Hatteras The Purchase of the North
Pole or, Topsy Turvy In Search of the
Castaways or, The Children of Captain
Grant The Castle of the Carpathians
Jules Verne (1828-1905) was a French
novelist who pioneered the genre of
science fiction. A true visionary
with an extraordinary talent for
writing adventure stories, his
writings incorporated the latest
scientific knowledge of his day and
envisioned technological developments
that were years ahead of their time.
Verne wrote about undersea, air, and
space travel long before any
navigable or practical craft were
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invented. Verne wrote over 50 novels
and numerous short stories. Some of
his most successful novels appeared
as a series collectively known as
Extraordinary Voyages.
"Iron, Ornament and Architecture in
Victorian Britain " Paul Dobraszczyk
2017-07-05 Vilified by leading
architectural modernists and
Victorian critics alike, massproduced architectural ornament in
iron has received little sustained
study since the 1960s; yet it
proliferated in Britain in the half
century after the building of the
Crystal Palace in 1851 - a time when
some architects, engineers,
manufacturers, and theorists believed
that the fusion of iron and ornament
would reconcile art and technology
and create a new, modern
architectural language.
Comprehensively illustrated and
richly researched, Iron, Ornament and
Architecture in Victorian Britain
presents the most sustained study to
date of the development of mechanised
architectural ornament in iron in
nineteenth-century architecture, its
reception and theorisation by
architects, critics and engineers,
and the contexts in which it
flourished, including industrial
buildings, retail and seaside
architecture, railway stations,
buildings for export and exhibition,
and street furniture. Appealing to
architects, conservationists,
historians and students of
nineteenth-century visual culture and
the built environment, this book
offers new ways of understanding the
notion of modernity in Victorian
architecture by questioning and reevaluating both Victorian and
modernist understandings of the
ideological split between historicism
and functionalism, and ornament and
structure.
Going Places Robert Burgin 2013-01
Successfully navigate the rich world
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of travel narratives and identify
fiction and nonfiction read-alikes
with this detailed and expertly
constructed guide.
Mersey Murder Mysteries Collection
Brian L. Porter 2022-07-13 All nine
books in 'Mersey Murder Mysteries', a
series of British crime novels by
Brian L. Porter, now in one volume! A
Mersey Killing: Liverpool, 1999.
Skeletal remains found in the
docklands lead Detective Inspector
Andy Ross and Sergeant Izzie Drake
into a journey through time, as the
investigation takes them back to
early days of the Mersey Beat. Whose
bones laid beneath the mud of the
River Mersey for over thirty years,
and what links them to a young woman,
missing for the entire time? All
Saints: The Liverpool murder
investigation unit runs into a series
of horrific murders, which begins as
the body of Matthew Remington is
found in the graveyard of St.
Matthew’s Church. Detective Chief
Inspector Andy Ross and Sergeant
Izzie Drake must lead their team in a
race against time to prevent further
atrocities, but what links the dead
men with an old mental hospital, now
an orphanage, and the scarcely
reported suicide of a teenage girl? A
Mersey Maiden: A peaceful cricket
match on a warm summer’s day turns to
murder and mystery, as the star
player Aaron Decker is found dead in
his bed, his girlfriend sleeping
soundly beside him. Political
implications are considered, before
the case takes on a new twist with
links to the disappearance of a
German U-Boat and a British warship
in 1945. With the mysterious Aegis
Institute hovering in the background
of the investigation, D.I Andy Ross
and his team are dragged into their
most complex case to date. A Mersey
Mariner: Soon after the aging cargo
liner Alexandra Rose steams into the
Mersey Estuary, one of the ship’s
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passengers is found dead in his
cabin. Andy Ross and his team
discover that the case has its roots
in the depths of the Amazonian
Rainforest. A billionaire
entrepreneur, passengers who may not
be exactly who or what they say they
are, a team of medical researchers
and a team of vicious mercenaries all
have their part to play, and Ross and
his team from the Merseyside Police
Specialist Murder Investigation team
will need all their skills in order
to solve the case of the Mersey
Mariner. A Very Mersey Murder: In
1966, England wins the soccer World
Cup at Wembley. The same night, the
body of a young barmaid is discovered
close to an abandoned lighthouse near
Liverpool. Two more murders follow,
and all remain unsolved. In 2005,
Detective Inspector Andy Ross and his
team are called in when a
disturbingly similar series of
murders begins in the same location.
If their estimates are correct, Ross
has one week to solve the case before
the third Lighthouse Murder takes
place. Last Train to Lime Street: As
the late night train from Manchester
to Liverpool approaches the outskirts
of the city, it hits the body of a
man under the bridge. After the
police look into the case, they learn
that the man was a well-known
American movie director - of the
adult variety. As Andy Ross and his
team investigate the death, they find
out that the man’s list of enemies is
almost as long as the railway line
from Manchester to Liverpool. Is his
murder personal or professional? The
Mersey Monastery Murders: When a monk
is found poisoned at the St. Emma’s
Priory, the Chief Constable - a
friend of the Prior - insists that
Andy Ross and his team handle the
investigation. The case turns out to
be more complex than they first
thought. After a second victim is
found with a pitchfork thrust through
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his body, Ross discovers that to
solve the case, they must reopen a
cold case from years ago. When
connections to the old East German
Secret Police - the Stasi - are
revealed, Ross realizes that nothing
is as it seems in The Mersey
Monastery Murders. A Liverpool
Lullaby: After a woman's body is
found in a local beauty spot, her
heart surgically removed, D.I. Andy
Ross and his team are called in to
investigate. But this time, they face
a criminal mastermind unlike any they
have before, who soon becomes known
as The Doctor. All evidence points to
romantic connections between the
killer and his prey, with an eerie
lullaby left playing on an old tape
recorder next to the victims. As one
body after another is found, Andy
Ross and his team race against time
to identify the killer. The Mersey
Ferry Murders: A new serial killer is
at large in Liverpool. The victims
appear to have no connection to each
other, and Detective Inspector Andy
Ross and the Merseyside Police Force
Specialist Murder Investigation Team
are brought in to investigate. Ross
and his team of detectives soon
realize that the killer has a ‘murder
list’ and that unless he or she can
be stopped, the city’s streets will
soon be awash with the blood of the
innocents. But can they prevent the
killer from carrying out a plan of
heinous proportions?
Der Fluch von Pendle Hill Oscar de
Muriel 2018-01-15 Neujahr 1889. In
Edinburghs berüchtigter Irrenanstalt
ermordet ein gefährlicher Psychopath
eine Krankenschwester. Kurz bevor ihm
die Flucht gelingt, unterhält er sich
mit einer jungen Patientin, die seit
Jahren kein Wort gesprochen hat.
Wieso hat sie ihr Schweigen
gebrochen? Sind die Gerüchte von
schwarzer Magie wahr, die in den
Fluren der Anstalt kursieren?
Inspector McGray geht der Fall sehr
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nahe, denn die junge Frau ist seine
Schwester. Zusammen mit seinem
Partner Ian Frey verfolgt er den
Mörder durch das ganze Königreich –
bis zum Pendle Hill, Sitz der
gefürchteten Hexen von Lancashire, wo
die beiden genialen Ermittler einem
furchtbaren Geheimnis auf die Spur
kommen ...
Boat Trains - The English Channel and
Ocean Liner Specials Martyn Pring
2021-01-31 In many ways this title
featuring the evolution of crosschannel boat trains and the many
dedicated services responsible for
moving international passengers to
and from transatlantic steamers, is
an extension of luxury railway
travel. But that’s not the full story
as it encapsulates more than 125
years of independent and organized
tourism development. At the end of
the nineteenth century, faster and
more stable twin-screw vessels
replaced cross-channel paddlers
resulting in a significant expansion
in the numbers of day excursionists
and short-stay visitors heading to
Belgium, France and the Channel
Islands. Continental Europe, as it
had done since the end of the
Napoleonic Wars beckoned, introducing
ideas of modern-day mass tourism.
Numerous liners bestriding the globe
were British domiciled. Major ports
became hives of commercial activity
involving moving freight and mail, as
well as transporting all manner of
travelers. Not only was there intense
competition for passenger traffic
between the Old and New World and
Britain’s imperial interests, greater
numbers of well-heeled tourists
headed off to warmer winter climes,
and also experimented with the novel
idea of using ocean steamers as
hotels to visit an array of diverse
destinations. Cruise tourism and the
itinerary had arrived as ‘Ocean
Special’ boat trains became essential
components of railway and port
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procedures. While some railway
operations were dedicated to emigrant
traffic, continental and ocean liner
boat trains were also synonymous with
the most glamorous travel services
ever choreographed by shipping lines
and railway companies working closely
in tandem. This well illustrated book
explores the many functions of boat
train travel.
Blood on the Tracks Martin Edwards
2018-07 "A signalman is found dead by
a railway tunnel. A man identifies
his wife as a victim of murder on the
underground. Two passengers
mysteriously disappear between
stations, leaving behind a dead body.
Trains have been a favourite setting
of many crime writers, providing the
mobile equivalent of the 'lockedroom' scenario. Their enclosed
carriages with a limited number of
suspects lend themselves to seemingly
impossible crimes. In an era of
cancellations and delays, alibis
reliant upon a timely train service
no longer ring true, yet the railway
detective has enjoyed a resurgence of
popularity in the twenty-first
century. Both train buffs and crime
fans will delight in this selection
of fifteen railway-themed mysteries,
featuring some of the most popular
authors of their day alongside less
familiar names"--Provided by
publisher.
Dreizehn Gäste J. Jefferson Farjeon
2019-03-16 "Kein Beobachter, der sich
in Unkenntnis der Situation befand,
hätte vermutet, dass der Tod ganz in
der Nähe lauerte und nur wenig
entfernt vom Funkeln des Tafelsilbers
und dem Stimmengewirr zwei Opfer
stumm auf dem Boden des Ateliers
lagen." Zwölf Gäste hat Lord Aveling
zu einer Party auf sein Landgut
Bragley Court geladen. Darunter
befinden sich eine Schauspielerin,
ein Journalist, eine Krimiautorin
sowie die schöne und mysteriöse Witwe
Nadine Leveridge. Da diese am
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örtlichen Bahnhof einen Verletzten
aufliest und kurzerhand mit nach
Bragley Court nimmt, erhöht sich die
Zahl der Anwesenden unvorhergesehen
auf die unglückbringende Dreizehn.
Und tatsächlich lässt das Verhängnis
nicht lange auf sich warten. Als erst
ein Gemälde zerstört und dann ein
Mann ermordet aufgefunden wird, ruft
man die Polizei. Doch kann
Kriminalinspektor Kendall ans Licht
bringen, welcher der Gäste ein
dunkles Geheimnis birgt?
THE BRITISH DETECTIVES COLLECTION 270+ Murder Mysteries, Crime Stories
& Suspense Thrillers (Illustrated)
Arthur Conan Doyle 2017-12-06 This
unique collection of "THE BRITISH
DETECTIVES COLLECTION - 270+ Murder
Mysteries, Crime Stories & Suspense
Thrillers (Illustrated)" has been
designed and formatted to the highest
digital standards. Contents: Sherlock
Holmes Series: A Study in Scarlet The
Sign of Four The Hound of the
Baskervilles The Valley of Fear The
Adventures of Sherlock Holmes The
Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes The Return
of Sherlock Holmes His Last Bow The
Case Book of Sherlock Holmes Father
Brown Stories: The Innocence of
Father Brown The Wisdom of Father
Brown The Incredulity of Father Brown
The Secret of Father Brown The
Scandal of Father Brown Inspector
Furnival Series: The Abbey Court
Murder The House in Charlton Crescent
The Crow's Inn Tragedy Inspector
Stoddart Series: The Man with the
Dark Beard Who Killed Charmian
Karslake? The Crime at Tattenham
Corner The Crystal Beads Murder
Martin Hewitt Series: Martin Hewitt,
Investigator Chronicles of Martin
Hewitt Adventures of Martin Hewitt
The Red Triangle Dr. Thorndyke
Series: The Red Thumb Mark The Eye of
Osiris The Mystery of 31 New Inn A
Silent Witness Helen Vardon's
Confession The Cat's Eye The Mystery
of Angelina Frood The Shadow of the
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Wolf The D'Arblay Mystery A Certain
Dr. Thorndyke As a Thief in the Night
Mr. Pottermack's Oversight Pontifex,
Son and Thorndyke When Rogues Fall
Out Dr. Thorndyke Intervenes For the
Defence: Dr. Thorndyke The Stoneware
Monkey Mr. Polton Explains The Jacob
Street Mystery Percival Bland's Proxy
The Missing Mortgagee Dr. Thorndyke's
Cases The Adventures of Dr. Thorndyke
Dr. Thorndyke's Casebook Hamilton
Cleek Series: Cleek, the Master
Detective Cleek of Scotland Yard
Cleek's Government Cases Max Carrados
Mysteries Thorpe Hazell Mysteries
P.C. Lee Stories Paul Campenhaye –
Specialist in Criminology Eugéne
Valmont Mysteries...
A Complete Collection of the English
Poems which Have Obtained the
Chancellor's Gold Medal in the
University of Cambridge University of
Cambridge 1859
British Murder Mysteries - Ultimate
Collection Arthur Conan Doyle
2022-05-17 DigiCat Publishing
presents to you a collection of the
greatest thriller novels and murder
mystery stories of all time Edgar
Wallace:_x000D_ The Four Just
Men_x000D_ The Council of Justice
_x000D_ The Just Men of
Cordova_x000D_ The Law of the Four
Just Men _x000D_ The Nine
Bears_x000D_ Angel Esquire _x000D_
The Fourth Plague or Red Hand _x000D_
Grey Timothy or Pallard the
Punter_x000D_ The Man who Bought
London_x000D_ The Melody of Death
_x000D_ A Debt Discharged _x000D_ The
Tomb of T'Sin _x000D_ The Secret
House _x000D_ The Clue of the Twisted
Candle_x000D_ Down under Donovan
_x000D_ The Man who Knew_x000D_ The
Green Rust_x000D_ Kate Plus
Ten_x000D_ The Daffodil Murder_x000D_
Jack O'Judgment_x000D_ The Angel of
Terror _x000D_ The Crimson
Circle_x000D_ Take-A-Chance
Anderson_x000D_ The Valley of
Ghosts_x000D_ P.-C. Lee Series_x000D_
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Arthur Conan Doyle:_x000D_ Sherlock
Holmes Series_x000D_ A Study in
Scarlet_x000D_ The Sign of
Four_x000D_ The Hound of the
Baskervilles_x000D_ The Valley of
Fear_x000D_ The Adventures of
Sherlock Holmes_x000D_ The Memoirs of
Sherlock Holmes_x000D_ The Return of
Sherlock Holmes_x000D_ His Last
Bow_x000D_ Other Mysteries_x000D_
True Crime Stories_x000D_ Wilkie
Collins:_x000D_ The Woman in
White_x000D_ No Name_x000D_
Armadale_x000D_ The Moonstone_x000D_
The Haunted Hotel_x000D_ The Law and
The Lady_x000D_ The Dead
Secret_x000D_ Miss or Mrs?_x000D_ R.
Austin Freeman:_x000D_ Dr. Thorndyke
Series_x000D_ Other Mysteries_x000D_
Agatha Christie:_x000D_ The
Mysterious Affair at Styles_x000D_
The Secret Adversary_x000D_ H. C.
McNeile:_x000D_ Bulldog
Drummond_x000D_ The Black Gang_x000D_
G. K. Chesterton:_x000D_ The
Innocence of Father Brown_x000D_ The
Wisdom of Father Brown_x000D_ Arthur
Morrison:_x000D_ Martin Hewitt
Series_x000D_ Dorrington & Hicks
Stories_x000D_ Ernest Bramah:_x000D_
Max Carrados Stories_x000D_ Victor L.
Whitechurch:_x000D_ The Canon in
Residence_x000D_ Thrilling Stories of
the Railway_x000D_ Thomas W.
Hanshew:_x000D_ Hamilton Cleek
Series_x000D_ E. W. Hornung:_x000D_
A. J. Raffles Series_x000D_ Mystery
Novels_x000D_ J. S. Fletcher:_x000D_
Mystery Novels_x000D_ Paul Campenhaye
– Specialist in Criminology_x000D_
Rober Barr:_x000D_ The Triumph of
Eugéne Valmont_x000D_ Jennie Baxter,
Journalist_x000D_ The Adventures of
Sherlaw Kombs_x000D_ The Adventure of
the Second Swag_x000D_ Frank Froest
Mystery Novels_x000D_ C. N.
Williamson & A. M. Williamson Mystery
Novels_x000D_ Isabel Ostander Mystery
Novels
Der blaue Express Agatha Christie
2018-03-14 Hercule Poirot ermittelt
blood-on-the-tracks-railway-mysteries-british-library-crime-classics

nicht nur im Orientexpress ... Der
Fahrplan stimmt, der Zeitplan auch.
Poirot reist an die Riviera –
natürlich mit dem Luxuszug von Calais
über Paris nach Nizza. Auch die
reiche amerikanische Erbin Ruth
Kettering fährt mit dem »Blauen
Express«, doch als der Schaffner in
Nizza an ihr Abteil klopft, findet er
eine Leiche. Ein perfekter Mord – so
scheint es. Doch eine kleine
Unstimmigkeit lässt Hercule Poirots
kleine graue Zellen nicht mehr ruhen:
Die Frage nämlich, warum das Gesicht
der jungen Frau entstellt wurde.
ONE OF US IS LYING Karen M. McManus
2018-02-01 Eine Highschool, ein
Toter, vier Verdächtige ... An einem
Nachmittag sind fünf Schüler in der
Bayview High zum Nachsitzen
versammelt. Bronwyn, das Superhirn
auf dem Weg nach Yale, bricht niemals
die Regeln. Klassenschönheit Addy ist
die perfekte Homecoming-Queen. Nate
hat seinen Ruf als Drogendealer weg.
Cooper glänzt als Baseball-Spieler.
Und Simon hat die berüchtigte GossipApp der Schule unter seiner
Kontrolle. Als Simon plötzlich
zusammenbricht und kurz darauf im
Krankenhaus stirbt, ermittelt die
Polizei wegen Mordes. Simon wollte am
Folgetag einen Skandalpost absetzen.
Im Schlaglicht: Bronwyn, Addy, Nate
und Cooper. Jeder der vier hat etwas
zu verbergen – und damit ein Motiv...
Karen M. McManus bei cbj & cbt: 1.
One Of Us Is Lying 2. Two Can Keep A
Secret 3. One Of Us Is Next 4. The
Cousins Alle Bücher können unabhängig
voneinander gelesen werden.
Geheimnis in Rot Mavis Doriel Hay
2017-10-07 Tante Mildred hat es schon
immer geahnt: Die Verwandtschaft an
Weihnachten zu versammeln ist keine
gute Idee. Als der Familienpatriarch
mit einer Kugel im Kopf gefunden
wird, entbrennt an der festlichen
Tafel ein Streit um sein Erbe. Dieser
neuentdeckte Klassiker von Mavis
Doriel Hay ist ein Muss für alle
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Krimifans und perfekt geeignet, von
den eigenen Familiendramen an
Weihnachten abzulenken. Das
traditionelle Familienfest im Hause
Melbury beginnt wenig beschaulich,
als Sir Osmond von einem als
Weihnachtsmann verkleideten Gast
ermordet aufgefunden wird. Die Trauer
der anwesenden Verwandtschaft hält
sich jedoch in Grenzen, da Sir Osmond
ein beträchtliches Erbe hinterlässt.
Jedes der eingeladenen
Familienmitglieder zieht seinen
Nutzen aus dem Tod des Patriarchen –
nur der Weihnachtsmann, der genug
Gelegenheiten hatte, den alten Herrn
ins Jenseits zu befördern, besitzt
kein Motiv. Inmitten von Missgunst,
Verdächtigungen und Abscheu stellt
sich schließlich heraus: Es kann
nicht nur einen verkleideten
Weihnachtsmann gegeben haben.
A Complete Collection of the English
Poems University of Cambridge.
Seatonian Prize 1859
A complete collection of the English
poems A complete collection of the
English poems which have obtained the
chancellor's gold medal in the
University of Cambridge
Blood on the Tracks David Brandon
2010-12-26 Between 1835 and the
1850s, railway mania blossomed around
Britain. Crime emerged as the
railways developed, at first
opportunistic crimes such as fare
evasion and robberies, but gradually
more inventive forms evolved, notably
the minor clerk Redpath in the 1850s,
whose shameless cooking of the books
to live the high life exposed the
lack of any kind of accountancy
across the railway industry. The
first train murder was not until the
1840s, and sparked great fear of
foreigners as a German was charged
and hanged for the crime. The outcry
resulted in the communication cord
being introduced to the railway
carriages, so that no longer would
they exist as completely separate
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spaces and passengers could alert the
driver to any assault within. This
fascinating history covers all
varieties of crime on the railways
and how it has changed over the
years, from assaults and robberies,
to theft of goods, murder, vandalism,
football and other crowd activity,
suicide on the line, fraud and white
collar crime, and also looks at the
use of railway crime in film and
literature.
Redemption Road - Straße der
Vergeltung John Hart 2017-09-11 Ein
Junge wartet mit einer Waffe auf den
Mann, der seine Mutter getötet hat.
Eine Polizistin, die in
Schwierigkeiten steckt, wird nach
einer brutalen Schießerei mit ihrer
Vergangenheit konfrontiert. Nach
dreizehn Jahren im Gefängnis wird ein
Polizist in die Freiheit entlassen doch für wie lange? John Hart
beschreibt eine Stadt am Abgrund.
Ihre Einwohner scheinen alle auf der
Straße der Verdammnis unterwegs zu
sein. Voller Geheimnisse, Verrat und
nervenzerfetzender Spannung: Mit
seinem neuen Buch beweist John Hart,
dass er ein Meister des Thrillers aus
den Südstaaten der USA ist.
Girl on the Train - Du kennst sie
nicht, aber sie kennt dich. Paula
Hawkins 2015-06-15 Der internationale
Nr.-1-Bestseller! Jeden Morgen
pendelt Rachel mit dem Zug in die
Stadt, und jeden Morgen hält der Zug
an der gleichen Stelle auf der
Strecke an. Rachel blickt in die
Gärten der umliegenden Häuser,
beobachtet ihre Bewohner. Oft sieht
sie ein junges Paar: Jess und Jason
nennt Rachel die beiden. Sie führen –
wie es scheint – ein perfektes Leben.
Ein Leben, wie Rachel es sich
wünscht. Eines Tages beobachtet sie
etwas Schockierendes. Kurz darauf
liest sie in der Zeitung vom
Verschwinden einer Frau – daneben ein
Foto von »Jess«. Rachel meldet ihre
Beobachtung der Polizei und
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verstrickt sich damit unentrinnbar in
die folgenden Ereignisse ...
Die neue Katakombe Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle 2020-10-19 Ein spannender Fund
im unterirdischen Rom: Zwei
Archäologen sind für Ausgrabungen in
Rom und entdecken eine neue
Katakombe. Als sie diese beginnen zu
erkunden, müssen sie schnell
feststellen, wie dunkel und
abgeschieden es dort unten ist. Hinzu
kommt, dass nur einer der beiden den
Weg durch das unübersichtliche
Labyrinth nach draußen kennt... Eine
unheimliche Geschichte in bester
Sherlock-Holmes-Manier! Arthur Conan
Doyle (1859-1930) war ein britischer
Arzt und Schriftsteller. Aufgewachsen
in Schottland, studierte er Medizin
an der Universität in Edinburgh und
lebte später in England. 1887
veröffentlichte er seine erste
Detektivgeschichte über Sherlock
Holmes und dessen Freund Dr. Watson
und wurde damit weltberühmt. Die
Erzählungen sind bis heute ein
Klassiker der Kriminalliteratur.
Cause of Death: The Shires Mysteries
3 Anna Legat 2022-04-14 BOOK THREE IN
THE SHIRES MYSTERIES - A GRIPPING NEW
WHODUNNIT SET IN THE ENGLISH
COUNTRYSIDE. All is not well in the
village. The local meadows have been
the pride of Bishops Well for
hundreds of years, but now they are
facing the sharp blades of
developers. The landowner is a rich
and reclusive author who is happy to
see them destroyed, but the villagers
- including Sam Dee and Maggie Kaye are fighting back. Until, that is,
someone decides to silence one of
their number permanently. As Maggie
and Sam soon discover, there is more
than a quick buck to be made in the
developers' plans. There are age-old
secrets and personal vendettas that
could have deadly repercussions in
Bishops Well today. With Sam's legal
expertise and Maggie's... well,
Maggie-ness, they delve into the
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past, determined to unearth the
truth. And, as sparks begin to fly,
could there finally be something more
between this sleuthing duo? A
GRIPPING NEW COSY CRIME SERIES, FOR
FANS OF BETTY ROWLANDS, FAITH MARTIN
AND JOY ELLIS. What readers are
saying about Anna Legat: 'Brilliant.
I didn't want to put it down!' 'It's
a rare author who can keep me
guessing until the end - and the
ending was a shocker' 'Plenty of
twists and turns' 'A brilliantly
complex spaghetti of unrelated subplots to challenge any armchair
sleuth' 'I thoroughly enjoyed this
book, reading it cover to cover in a
weekend' 'I shall look out for more
from Ms Legat'
Bis Dass der Tod Normen Behr
2017-07-03 Psychothriller: Etwas
lebte in ihm, etwas fra� ihn von
innen her mit spitzen Z�hnen auf
...Es sollte eine kleine
Willkommensparty werden, mutiert aber
zu einem Albtraum, als Jonas und
seine Frau Manuela von den Nachbarn
�berw�ltigt und verschleppt werden.
In einem vergessenen Kellerraum
beginnt ein unvorstellbares
Martyrium, das sich jedoch nur als
Auftakt einer alle Grenzen des
Verstandes sprengenden Mordserie
erweist ..."Bis dass der Tod" ist ein
Psychokrimi f�r Hartgesottene, ein
Thriller �ber von Menschen erdachte
Grausamkeiten, die tief in die
Abgr�nde der menschlichen Seele
blicken lassen.
The Congressional Globe United
States. Congress 1869
Kafka am Strand Haruki Murakami
2011-09-27 „Kafka am Strand" ist der
ungewöhnlichste Entwicklungs- und
Liebesroman, den wir bisher von
Japans Kultautor gelesen haben:
zeitlos und ortlos, voller Märchen
und Mythen, zwischen Traum und
Wirklichkeit – und dabei voller
Weisheit. „Als mein fünfzehnter
Geburtstag gekommen war, ging ich von
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zu Hause fort, um in einer fernen,
fremden Stadt in einem Winkel einer
kleinen Bibliothek zu leben. Wenn ich
alles der Reihe nach erzähle, brauche
ich dafür wahrscheinlich eine Woche.
Wenn ich stattdessen zunächst nur die
wichtigen Punkte aufführe, dauert es
ungefähr genauso lange. Das klingt
vielleicht wie der Beginn eines
Märchens. Aber es ist kein Märchen.
In keinem Sinne.“ Der Erzähler dieser
Zeilen heißt Kafka Tamura und seine
Reise führt in Wirklichkeit aus der
realen Welt hinaus in sein eigenes
Inneres, entlang an den Ufern des
Bewusstseins. Eine schicksalhafte
Prophezeiung, der Geschichte von
Ödipus gleich, lenkt Kafkas
labyrinthischen Weg. „Kafka am
Strand“ heißt das Bild an der Wand
von Saeki, der rätselhaften Leiterin
jener kleinen Bibliothek. Und „Kafka
am Strand“ heißt auch der Song aus
der Zeit, als Saeki noch Pianistin
war und einen jungen Mann
leidenschaftlich liebte, sie waren
ein Paar wie Romeo und Julia. Die
Wege des Erzählers Kafka kreuzen sich
auf geheimnisvolle Weise mit den
ihren und denen eines alten Mannes,
der die Sprache der Katzen versteht
und Spuren folgt, die in eine andere
Welt weisen.
Blood on the Stage, 1925-1950 Amnon
Kabatchnik 2010 In this volume, Amnon
Kabatchnik provides an overview of
more than 150 important and memorable
theatrical works of crime and
detection between the 1925 and 1950.
Each entry includes a plot synopsis,
production data, and the opinions of
well known and respected critics and
scholars.
A Simple Twist Of Fate Andy Gill
2004-02-18 The story of the personal
pain of the demise of Bob Dylan's
twelve-year marriage that resulted in
the writing and recording of his
celebrated album Blood on the Tracks
is told with firsthand information
from musicians, friends, and
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associates. 35,000 first printing.
Death on the Waterways Allan ScottDavies 2011-10-21 Canals reached
their zenith in the eighteenth
century during the Industrial
Revolution, before the arrival of the
railways usurped their position,
whereupon a number of them fell into
disrepair and disuse. For many years
forgotten, canals and waterways have
enjoyed an enormous resurgence in
popularity as the recent leisure
industry has placed them once more at
the forefront of a lively community.
This fascinating book delves into the
murkiest criminal cases to occur or
be associated with the canals and
waterways of Britain, including many
high-profile murders, and considering
other crimes such as pick-pocketing,
robberies, drunkenness and assaults.
Also looking at the use of canal
crime in film and literature, this
illustrated history offers a chilling
glimpse into the criminal past.
Ecology, Myth, and Mystery N. D. R.
Chandra 2007
Three British Mystery Novels Thomas
Brown 2018-11-05 Lynnwood, by Thomas
Brown, was a finalist in the People’s
Book Prize The unthinkable is
happening in Lynnwood - a village
with centuries of guilt on its
conscience. Who wouldn’t want to live
in an idyllic village in the English
countryside like Lynnwood? With its
charming pub, old dairy, friendly
vicar, gurgling brooks, and its old
paths with memories of simpler times.
A Taste for Blood, by David Stuart
Davies Two plots running parallel...
you won’t see what’s coming Two
laser-sharp detectives, two thoughtprovoking cases and two skilful
plots. Featuring private investigator
Johnny (One Eye) Hawke, and his onetime colleague in the police force
Detective David Llewellyn. Llewellyn
is investigating the chilling crimes
of a top psychiatrist and his
scheming patient who the doctor
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believes has knuckled under his
authority. In the meantime, Hawke is
on the case of a mysterious suicide
in Edgware Road... soon discovered as
not your average suicide. The guts
and insight of the two investigators
bring both cases to a head - though
you won’t even begin to see how until
you have turned the last pages.
Ellipsis, by Nikki Dudley/b/pp”Right
on time,” Daniel Mansen mouths to
Alice as she pushes him to his death.
Haunted by these words, Alice becomes
obsessed with discovering how a man
she didn’t know could predict her
actions. On the day of the funeral,
Daniel’s cousin, Thom, finds a piece
of paper in Daniel’s room detailing
the exact time and place of his
death./ppAs Thom and Alice both
search for answers, they become
knotted together in a story of
obsession, hidden truths and the gaps
in everyday life that can destroy or
save a person./ppEllipsis is a
thriller stemming from what is left
unsaid, what bounces around in the
mind and evaporates when trying to
remember. Can there be a conclusion
when no-one seems to know the
truth?/pp
Boat Trains: The English Channel &
Ocean Liner Specials Martyn Pring
2021-01-18 A study of the specialty
train, including its history,
development, and operation beginning
at the end of the nineteenth century.
In many ways this title, featuring
the evolution of cross-channel boat
trains and the many dedicated
services responsible for moving
international passengers to and from
trans-Atlantic steamers, is an
extension of luxury railway travel.
But that’s not the full story as it
encapsulates more than 125 years of
independent and organised tourism
development. At the end of the
nineteenth century, faster and more
stable twin-screw vessels replaced
cross-channel paddlers resulting in a
blood-on-the-tracks-railway-mysteries-british-library-crime-classics

significant expansion in the numbers
of day excursionists and short-stay
visitors heading to Belgium, France
and the Channel Islands. Continental
Europe, as it had done since the end
of the Napoleonic Wars beckoned,
introducing ideas of modern-day mass
tourism. Numerous liners bestriding
the globe were British domiciled.
Major ports became hives of
commercial activity involving moving
freight and mail, as well as
transporting all manner of
travellers. Not only was there
intense competition for passenger
traffic between the Old and New World
and Britain’s imperial interests,
greater numbers of well-heeled
tourists headed off to warmer winter
climes, and also experimented with
the novel idea of using ocean
steamers as hotels to visit an array
of diverse destinations. Cruise
tourism and the itinerary had arrived
as ‘Ocean Special’ boat trains became
essential components of railway and
port procedures. Whilst some railway
operations were dedicated to emigrant
traffic, continental and ocean liner
boat trains were also synonymous with
the most glamorous travel services
ever choreographed by shipping lines
and railway companies working closely
in tandem. This well illustrated book
explores the many functions of boat
train travel. “This book should
appeal to the rail fan, the ship
enthusiast, the connoisseur of travel
posters and those interested in the
business of transportation. I know of
nowhere else one can find so much
information on boat train operation
in one book. . . . Well worth a read
by anyone interested in the
interconnectivity of different means
of public transportation.” —Charles
H. Bogart, Steamship Historical
Society of America
THE GREATEST BRITISH DETECTIVES Ultimate Collection: 270+ Murder
Mysteries, Suspense Thrillers & Crime
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Stories (Illustrated Edition) Arthur
Conan Doyle 2017-08-06 This grand
collection comprises over 270 mystery
tales and murder cases of the famous
British detectives and investigators:
Sherlock Holmes Series: A Study in
Scarlet The Sign of Four The Hound of
the Baskervilles The Valley of Fear
The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes The
Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes The Return
of Sherlock Holmes His Last Bow The
Case Book of Sherlock Holmes Father
Brown Stories: The Innocence of
Father Brown The Wisdom of Father
Brown The Incredulity of Father Brown
The Secret of Father Brown The
Scandal of Father Brown Inspector
Furnival Series: The Abbey Court
Murder The House in Charlton Crescent
The Crow's Inn Tragedy Inspector
Stoddart Series: The Man with the
Dark Beard Who Killed Charmian
Karslake? The Crime at Tattenham
Corner The Crystal Beads Murder
Martin Hewitt Series: Martin Hewitt,
Investigator Chronicles of Martin
Hewitt Adventures of Martin Hewitt
The Red Triangle Dr. Thorndyke
Series: The Red Thumb Mark The Eye of
Osiris The Mystery of 31 New Inn A
Silent Witness Helen Vardon's
Confession The Cat's Eye The Mystery
of Angelina Frood The Shadow of the
Wolf The D'Arblay Mystery A Certain
Dr. Thorndyke As a Thief in the Night
Mr. Pottermack's Oversight Pontifex,
Son and Thorndyke When Rogues Fall
Out Dr. Thorndyke Intervenes For the
Defence: Dr. Thorndyke The Penrose
Mystery Felo De Se? The Stoneware
Monkey Mr. Polton Explains The Jacob
Street Mystery Percival Bland's Proxy
The Missing Mortgagee Dr. Thorndyke's
Cases The Adventures of Dr. Thorndyke
Dr. Thorndyke's Casebook The Puzzle
Lock The Magic Casket Hamilton Cleek
Series: Cleek, the Master Detective
Cleek of Scotland Yard Cleek's
Government Cases The Riddle of the
Night The Riddle of the Purple
Emperor The Riddle of the Frozen
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Flame The Riddle of the Mysterious
Light The Riddle of the Spinning
Wheel Bulldog Drummond Adventures Max
Carrados Mysteries Thorpe Hazell
Mysteries P.C. Lee Stories Paul
Campenhaye – Specialist in
Criminology Eugéne Valmont Mysteries
...
BRITISH MYSTERIES COLLECTION - 31
Novels & Short Stories in One Volume:
The Thorpe Hazell Detective Tales,
Thrilling Stories of the Railway,
Murder at the Pageant, A Warning in
Red and many more Victor L.
Whitechurch 2016-04-07 This carefully
crafted ebook: "BRITISH MYSTERIES
COLLECTION - 31 Novels & Short
Stories in One Volume: The Thorpe
Hazell Detective Tales, Thrilling
Stories of the Railway, Murder at the
Pageant, A Warning in Red and many
more" is formatted for your eReader
with a functional and detailed table
of contents: The Canon in Residence
Downland Echoes Murder at the Pageant
Thrilling Stories of the Railway
Peter Crane's Cigars The Tragedy on
the London and Mid-Northern The
Affair of the Corridor Express Sir
Gilbert Murrell's Picture How the
Bank Was Saved The Affair of the
German Dispatch-Box How the Bishop
Kept His Appointment The Adventure of
the Pilot Engine The Stolen Necklace
The Mystery of the Boat Express How
the Express Was Saved A Case of
Signaling Winning the Race The
Strikers The Ruse That Succeeded
Other Railway Stories A Perilous Ride
The Slip Coach Mystery In the
Rockhurst Tunnel The Convict's
Revenge A Warning in Red A Jump for
Freedom Special Working Instructions
Pierre Cournet's Last Run Between Two
Fires The Triumph of Seth P. Tucker A
Policy of Silence In a Tight Fix The
Romance of the "Southern Queen"
Victor Lorenzo Whitechurch
(1868-1933) was a Church of England
clergyman and author. He is best
known for his detective stories
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featuring Thorpe Hazell, the first
amateur railway detective, whom the
author intended to be as far from
Sherlock Holmes as possible. Another
Whitechurch's character was the spy
Captain Ivan Koravitch. His stories
were admired for their immaculate
plotting and factual accuracy.
Whitechurch was one of the first
writers to submit his manuscripts to
Scotland Yard for vetting as to
police procedure.
Ottley's Bibliography of British
Railway History. Second Supplement
12957-19605 1998
Das Feuerpferd Annemarie Nikolaus
2019-10-10 Im Gestüt am Schattensee
wird in einer Gewitternacht ein
weißes Fohlen geboren. Damit
entschwindet die Kraft des Feuers aus
dem Schattenreich der Insel Seoria.
Seorias Zauberfürstin Moghora muss
einen alten Feind bezwingen, um den
Untergang des Reichs zu verhindern. Aber am Ende sind es Menschen, die
den Ausgang des Kampfes entscheiden.
Reading the Cozy Mystery Phyllis M.
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Betz 2021-02-26 With their intimate
settings, subdued action and likeable
characters, cozy mysteries are rarely
seen as anything more than light
entertainment. The cozy, a subgenre
of crime fiction, has been
historically misunderstood and often
overlooked as the subject of serious
study. This anthology brings together
a groundbreaking collection of essays
that examine the cozy mystery from a
range of critical viewpoints. The
authors engage with the standard
classification of a cozy, the
characters who appear in its pages,
the environment where the crime
occurs and how these elements reveal
the cozy story's complexity in
surprising ways. Essays analyze cozy
mysteries to argue that Agatha
Christie is actually not a cozy
writer; that Columbo fits the mold of
the cozy detective; and that the
stories' portrayals of settings like
the quaint English village reveal a
more complicated society than meets
the eye.
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